November 27, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas Athletic Dept.,

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

We have a game in Tarkio, Missouri Saturday night
December 1llth and am planning on spending Friday night Dec-
ember 10th in lLewrence, I am wondering whether or not it
would be possible for us to take a workout on the University
court Friday afternoon or evening., If vou would desire a
short scrimmage at that time we would like it very much.

Jay Wallenstrom is having some trouble with a slight
leg injury, as is Ray Ebling. I would aslso appreciate your
taking a look at these two boys if you ean conveniently do so.

With kindest personal regards to yourself, Mrs. Allen,
and the children, I am

olncerely vours,

Toicer S8 i v



